
Dear Subscriber : 

The Journal of the Indian Institute of Science has been coming out 

12 times a year, six being devoted to Engineering and Technology and 

three each to Physical and Chemical Sciences and Biological Sciences. 

As you would have noticed we have had difficulties in bringing the 

issues out in time and a considerable backlog had accumulated. 

With a view to streamline the situation and bring out the cover dates 

into line with the actual dates of publication, we have reluctantly taken 

the step of rescheduling Volume 64, otherwise due in 1982, to appear in 

1983. This would mean no issues dated 1982, but would not result in a 

break in the serial numbers of the volumes. Subscriptions received for 

1982 would be extended to cover an additional year. 

To reflect the volume of papers received the spread of the Journal 

is being made more uniform with four issues each in Sections A, B and C. 

Yours sincerely 

S. Soundranayagam 

Editor 


